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²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нтǘƘ aŀǊŎƘ 
млŀƳ -мнǇƳ 

 

wŜŦǊŜǎƘƳŜƴǘǎ ϻмΦрл 
 

! ƎŜƴǳƛƴŜƭȅ ǿŀǊƳ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ƛǎ 
ƎǳŀǊŀƴǘŜŜŘΦ  aŜŜǘ ƻƭŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻǊ 
ŘƛǎŎƻǾŜǊ ƴŜǿ ƻƴŜǎ ƻǊ Ƨǳǎǘ ǊŜƭŀȄ  

ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŘǊƛƴƪΦ 

 

Tuesday 2
nd
 April 2019 7pm to 8.15pm 

Northwich Memorial Hall 
 

The children have suffered and been orphaned yet have 
wonderful Christian stories of hope. They have performed 
in 5 continents and are currently on a tour of the UK, their 
singing is beautiful and inspiring and we have the 

opportunity to be part of this event.  
 

Admission Free 
Tickets must be booked in advance 

 

www.eventbrite.co.uk 
search for Watoto Childrenôs Choir 

 

 
Saturday 23

rd
 March, 7pm Hayhurst Room 

Please can you bring your own chippy meal.  Soft 
drinks will be provided there will be a prize for the winning 
quiz team.  For more details see Phil Johnson 
 

Saturday 30th March, 7.30pm start, Winnington Rec 
Ã10.00 admission or pay on the door. 
Several guest performers.  Proceeds to Northwich Stroke 
Club.  For more details or tickets please see Phil Johnson 

Saturday 30th March 10am-2.30pm 
Christ Church, Wharton, CW7 3DR 

 

ñBeing the best that I can be, for Jesusò 
Speaker:  Karen Soole 

 

Sign up sheet at the back of Church. 
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ǿǿǿΦŘŀǾŜƴƘŀƳǇŀǊƛǎƘΦƴŜǘ 

¢ƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ōŜƛƴƎ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ŎƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ Řƻ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǎƻƳŜ ƘŜƭǇ ŦǊƻƳ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ƪƴƻǿǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿŀȅ 

ǊƻǳƴŘ ²ƻǊŘtǊŜǎǎ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ƛǘ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ǎǘŜǇΦ   
 
!ƴȅ ƻũŜǊǎ ƻǊ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜŘ ōȅ 
Dƭȅƴ ŀƴŘ 5ƛŎƪ 

 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƴŜǿ ǘƻ {ǘ ²ƛƭŦǊƛŘϥǎΣ ƻǊ 
Ƨǳǎǘ ǾƛǎƛǝƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǳǎ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ƛƴ ǘƻǳŎƘ ǿƛǘƘ 
ȅƻǳΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōƭǳŜ Y99t Lb 
¢h¦/I ŎŀǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ƘŀƴŘ ƛǘ ǘƻ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ƳƛƴƛǎǘŜǊǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƻǊ Ǉǳǘ ƛǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǇŀƭŜ ōƭǳŜ ōƻȄ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ 

The next one is: 
 

24
th
 March at 5pm, in Church 

 

This is a very different service for all ages.  We would 
love to know what you think. 

http://www.davenhamparish.net
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/watoto-childrens-choir-in-we-will-go-northwich-cheshire-tickets-56324898287?aff=eac2
http://www.davenhamparish.net
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!ƊŜǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀƴ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ 
ōŜ ǇǊŀȅŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǾŜǊ ŀƴȅ ƛǎǎǳŜǎΣ ƭŀǊƎŜ ƻǊ ǎƳŀƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ŀŘȅ 
/ƘŀǇŜƭΦ   

 

!ƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǝƻƴǎ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎǇŜŀƪ ǘƻ !ƭƛΦ  

 
IŀǾŜ ǎƻƳŜ CŀƛǊǘǊŀŘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ 9ƎƎǎΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ 

/ƘǊƛǎǘƛŀƴ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ƛƴǎƛŘŜΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀǊŜ ǳǎŜŦǳƭ ŦƻǊ 9ŀǎǘŜǊΦ 
 

Lƴ ǎǘƻŎƪ ŀǘ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ¢ŜǎŎƻΣ aƻǊǊƛǎƻƴǎΣ ²ŀƛǘǊƻǎŜ ƻǊ !ǎŘŀΦ  hǊ 
ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŀǘΥ  ǿǿǿΦǊŜŀƭŜŀǎǘŜǊŜƎƎΦŎƻΦǳƪ 

 

Please note that any parent (s)/carer(s) 
intending to apply for a Davenham Church 
of England Primary School place using 
frequency of attendance at St Wilfridôs 

Church, Davenham as the criteria need to have their 
attendance at the Church Service formally recorded 
(not just attend without being formally recorded) at 
least a year in advance of the closing date of 
applications.  It is the responsibility of the parent(s)/
carer(s) to make sure this happens, and that 
attendance satisfies the criteriaôs definition of ófaithful 
and regularô .   
 

Please have a word with the Church/School 
Admissions Co-ordinator at St Wilfrids Church for 
more information.  

! #ÏÎÃÅÒÔ ÂÙ 
 
 

 
 
Present: 

 

 

 

 

Tickets 
Adults £8.00, accompanied under 16s free 

 

For further details, please speak to Paul Morley 
after services or on 07866 551557 

'John and Dorothy's Fellowship group at Ginnie's are not 
meeting in March. Next meeting is Thursday 4

th
 April at 

2pm. All welcome.' 

 

Please donôt forget to diary in our Annual Meeting 
(including APCM) on Sunday 28

th
 April after the 

morning service.  Itôs really two meetings:  The very short 
ómeeting of the parishionersô to elect Churchwardens and 
then straight afterwards the Annual Parochial Church 
Meeting proper which has as a key aspect the election of 
new PCC (our church Council) members.  This year there 
are six vacancies - (4 vacancies for 3 year terms, 2 
vacancies for 1 year terms).  Nominations sheets are on 
the table in church (if there are more names than places 
for any positions there will be a vote).  To be elected to 
the PCC you need to have been on the Electoral Roll for 
at least six months and be over 16.  
 

There is also a one year Deanery Synod vacancy up for 
election. 
 

Please take seriously what it means to be on the PCC. 
Apart from the formal requirements - even more 
important is a spiritual maturity, an evangelical 
conviction, and a desire to serve faithfully, prayerfully and 
responsibly.  We want people who enjoy Jesus, who 
want to be more like Him, who prioritise and value getting 
to church every week, who value praying together, and 
who trust in Godôs Word, and who want to reach people 
creatively with the love of Jesus so people encounter 
Him.  
 

The PCC meets normally 6 times a year - and as well as 
making decisions on behalf of the wider congregation, is 
hopefully modelling out Godôs priorities for discipleship.  It 
is not a role that should be taken on lightly.  
 

Please make our annual meeting a real priority for you - 
both to think about whatôs been happening over the last 
church year and to anticipate priorities for the future.  
Please be prayerful about the APCM for appropriate 
people to be elected, and keep the date in your diary. 
 

  Also if you wish to be on the Electoral 
Roll please see Nikki Davies our Electoral Roll 
Officer.  There is coming up a formal time of people going 
on a New Roll.  This is not a revision but a brand new roll 
ï the old Roll legally ceases to be as this new roll comes 
in (this happens every 6 years).  Even if you already on 
the existing Roll, you need to fill in a new form and hand 
it into Nikki anytime between 24

th
 February until 31

st
 

March.  (You can hand a sheet in before the 24
th
 

February but no later than 31
st
 March).  

 

You need to be on the Electoral Roll to be able to vote at 
the APCM.  To be included on the Roll you must be 
baptised and 16 years or over (by the date of the APCM), 
and either live in the Parish or have been attending St 
Wilfridôs regularly for at least the last six months.  Any 
questions please see Nikki. 
 

Application forms can be downloaded from the Church 
Website or collected from the back of church, and may 
be returned either to the Church Office or put it in the box 
at the back of Church not later than 31

st
 March. 

 

Church Wardens vacancies.  We are also looking for 
two people to stand as wardens.  It is a great privilege 
but is a commitment and should be taken spiritually 
seriously.  But it is a role that can be made your own in 
many ways, many aspects of it can be delegated out, and 
it can be to a very significant degree tailored to fit in with 
oneôs lifestyle.  If you think this role may be for you ï or 
you want to know more- please have a word. 

https://meaningfulchocolate.co.uk/collections/real-easter-egg

